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DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY 

BUREAU OF NAVAL PERSONNEL 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20370 IN REPLY REFER TO 

Pers Bla—dlw 

100100/1100 

&2 JUL 1964 om 

Dear Captain Price: 

The President has approved the report of a continuation board 

to recommend eaptains for eontinuation on the active list of 

the Navy in aecordance with the provisions of Public Law 86-155. 
It is a pleasure for me to inform you that your name was among ° 
those recommended for continuation. 

Sincerely, 

B. J. SEMMES, JR. 
Vice Admiral, U. S. Navy 

Captain Frank H. Price, Jr., USN 
Commanding Officer 
USS LONG BEACH (CGN-9) 
Fleet Post Office 
New York, New York 
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